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Holiday Swim Lessons – New Classes! 
 

Holiday swim lessons are open for enrolments. We are offering two new classes these 
holidays! 
 
One is a “Stroke Clinic” class that will be open for set levels to work specifically on skills that could be 
challenging to master. This class will focus on those 1-2 challenging skills only, while still in a group setting 
for the week.  
 
The second new class is “Swim for Fitness” this will be a 45min session every day offered both weeks of the 
holidays. This class is open to Levels 6, 7 and 8 who want to keep their fitness up over the holidays, fine 
tune their skills and have a little fun.  
 
Week 1 = September 25th – September 29th and Week 2 = October 2nd – October 6th.  
If you are interested in finding more information about our holiday lessons, please get in touch with our 
Customer Service team linked below. 
 
 

Instructor Transition Period 
 

Thank you for your patience as we continue to work through supporting new instructors in 
their training. We want to say a big thank you to Nicole Harris who has been an integral 
part of our Swim School and best wishes on her future endeavours. She will be here over 
the next few weeks before she wraps up her time with us, please join us in well wishes for 
their future. We will have some more instructor changes through to the end of the term 
due to illnesses but are hopeful that Term 4 will provide a full roster. 

 
 

Pool Safe Rules   
 

Thank you to those who read through the last newsletter on the Pool Safe Rules that we 
have here at the pool. If you need a recap or were not sure of what the rules are please 
click here to check out our last newsletter.   
 
 
 

As always if you have any questions or feedback, please let us know on eanccsr@adc.govt.nz 
Julia and the Swim School Team       
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